Novemiber 2,, 1958

Pan American Petroleum Corporation
Box 68
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. L. Hendrickson
Dear Sir:

Received your Forms C-101, Notice of Intention to Drill,
for your State "AT" well #2 and your State "AU" well #1 in
Section 2-T18S-R27E., However, there were only five copies
and these wells being on State land, six copies are required.

Please forward one more copy for each well to this
office as soon as possible.

Yours very truly,
OIl. CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District No. 2
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